
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 5:11 PM 
'Raysee Bessom' 

Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/9/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13332-2020 

Subject: RE: DOCKET No. 20200139-WS: Utilities, Inc. increase in water and wastewater rates 

Good Afternoon, Raysee Bessom. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20200139, and 

forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- "E>ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Raysee Bessom <raysee4@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 4:47 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET No. 20200139-WS: Utilities, Inc. increase in water and wastewater rates 

December 9, 2020 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Attention: Office of Commission Clerk 

RE : Application for Increase in water and wastewater rates in Cjarlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, 
Pasco, Pinellas, Polk and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida Docket No. 20200139-WS 

My name is Raysee M. Bessom and my address is 103 E. Berkshire Cir. Longwood, FL 32779. 
I am writing to protest the proposed increase in water and wastewater rates outlined in the Important Notice 
Letter issued on November 19, 2020. I feel the increase amount is far too high and that it will create a hardship 
for me and my fellow neighbors/citizens. Please revoke this proposed rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 

Raysee M. Bessom 
raysee4@gmail.com 
103 E Berkshire Cir. 
Longwood, FL 32779 
(787) 603-9563 

1 


